Hello,

I live in Oregon and | support passing SB 482. Making survivors of sexual assault actively renew restraining orders
each year can cause needless trauma and should not be the law in our state. Protections or vulnerable people,
children and/or survivors should be permanent. Come on now.

Thank you,
Noah Ripley



